Summer CTA Newsletter from our President 

Hello CTA members,

Happy Summer! The days are long, schools are out and there is more time to play tennis. 

Activities:
· We have a new event: Women 3.0/3.5 social tennis on Fridays from 10-noon. We’re using Sign-up Genius to keep the maintenance work easy. I sent an email to probable players this week. If I inadvertently missed you and you are interested, please email me to join. 

· Dave Houston is organizing another UTR doubles tournament on August 28th. This is a fundraiser for the HMBHS teams. More information can be found here. 

· Let’s do a drop-in social on July 4th.  I’ll be there to organize players from 10am – 1pm.  Players may stay longer and play more. Just come by if you are interested in playing!

USTA: 
· CTA fielded Men’s and Women’s teams for age 55+ USTA-rated 3.5 players. This season, the women’s team, captained by Mary Kay Jolley and Terry Sullivan, went to playoffs, but lost in the first round. The men’s team just missed out on playoffs. The women’s 3.0 team had a fun season. 

· The USTA season continues this summer with 40+ 7.0 mixed team. Many thanks to Jesse Castillo and Anna Capaccioli for co-captaining this team. 

Other news:
· The boys and girls HMBHS teams will use 4 courts every Thursday from 4pm-6pm until August 4th. 
· Thanks to another strong membership year, we are on track to meet our yearly $12K commitment to CUSD and target reserves. In the spirit of transparency, you can always see our finances here. [link tbd] This is updated mid-year and year end. 
· As always, the website calendar is your resource to check for court availability for open play. 

If you have any questions or comments, I’m happy to hear them.

See you out there! 
Margie Gater



